
 
Further Updates 
 
1) Response to whether the CGS agenda includes improving signage to 
the hospitals from Peckham: 
 
''Cleaner Greener Safer's (CGS) scheme to improve signage in Camberwell 
does not include the Peckham area. It is focused on Denmark Hill, 
Camberwell New Road, Camberwell Church Street and Camberwell Road. I 
would advise whoever wants this to happen to speak to someone at transport 
planning, maybe Barbara Selby and then look at where funding could be 
sourced from. It could be  as with the Camberwell Signage scheme, a CGS 
scheme.’’ 
 
Rachel Bannerman 
CGS Project Officer 
 
 
 
2) Further information about work recommencing on the Elmington 
Estate from Maurice Soden, the Regeneration and Initiatives Manager for 
Environment and Housing: 
 
Leading on from my previous report at the Camberwell scrutiny committee 
September 3 2008: 
 
The process of selecting partners for the disposal and working through design 
and planning would then follow; it should be expected that it would take a 
further 9-12 months for a developer to start construction work on site. 
Development will go ahead as we cannot countenance leaving the sites 
vacant indefinitely. About 12 months is my best estimate, but there are some 
fairly complex issues to solve and the obvious impact of the uncertain housing 
market and shortage of private development finance. 


